ST. JOHN FISHER COLLEGE
Rochester, NY
Assistant Professor of Mathematics Teacher Education

St. John Fisher College in Rochester, New York, invites applications for a tenure-track position in the
Graduate Program for Mathematics, Science and Technology Education, at the rank of Assistant
Professor beginning September 1, 2012. This position is subject to final budget approval. A doctorate in
Mathematics or Mathematics Education and mathematics teaching experience at the secondary level
are required. The successful applicant must demonstrate a strong commitment to teaching in a liberal
arts setting and should be prepared to teach a wide range of mathematics teacher education courses
and to teach occasional undergraduate mathematics content courses. Preference will be given to
candidates who have one or more of the following: a master’s degree or the equivalent in mathematics
or a related field, teaching experience at the college level, prior work with professional development,
the ability to teach graduate mathematics content courses, or experience with elementary school
mathematics. The successful applicant should also expect to be involved in the growth of the Graduate
Program for Mathematics, Science and Technology Education, and play an active role in outreach and
service to area K-12 teachers.

To ensure consideration, applicants must submit an application, a letter of interest, a statement of
teaching philosophy, a statement of research interests, and a curriculum vita to: https://jobs.sjfc.edu.

Letters of recommendation highlighting the applicant’s teaching ability as well as her or his research
interests, and a transcript (a copy is acceptable) should be sent to: Dr. Bernard Ricca, Chair of the
Mathematics Teacher Education Search Committee, St. John Fisher College, 3690 East Avenue,
Rochester, NY 14618 or sent via email to bricca@sjfc.edu. Screening of the applicants will begin October
15, 2011 and will continue until position is filled.

For more information about the College, please visit our website at http://www.sjfc.edu/. See
http://www.sifc.edu/admissions/graduate/programs/mst.dot for more information about the GMST
program.




